
Kutina,  2.6.2016. 

 
 
 
Petrokemija, Plc. Fertilizer Company 
Aleja Vukovar 4, 44320 Kutina, Croatia 
 
Ordinary share, PTKM-R-A ISIN HRPTKMRA0005 
listed on the Official Market of the Zagreb Stock Exchange 
Notice pursuant to the Capital Market Act 
 

 

Production temporarily suspended 

 

In accordance with the Capital Market Act and the Rules of the Zagreb Stock Exchange, 

Petrokemija, Plc. announces as follows: 

Due to technical and technological problems and a failure at the ammonia production plant, 

the Urea and Ammonia Plants were temporarily shut down yesterday. Other plants are 

operating in accordance with the plans. 

The repair of the breakdown is underway and the estimated time of production suspension is 

up to a week. The Company will announce the restart of the production plants. 

The temporary shutdown of the Ammonia and Urea Plants will not affect the end consumers 

in their agricultural activities as Petrokemija has ensured sufficient supplies of mineral 

fertilizers to supply domestic and regional markets with all types of fertilizers until the 

production of ammonia is resumed. 
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